
Connecting During Distance Learning 
 
Beginning on Monday, March 23rd, students may notice a new "class" on their schedule entitled 
"Student Life and Counseling." While this is not an actual class, we encourage the students to 
check this link at least once a week, preferably at the beginning of the week.  This page has 
been developed by Mrs. Emily Beutner and Mrs. Mindy Hobmann, with help from La Reina's 
ASB, to provide "social" opportunities and activities to address the social-emotional health of our 
students.  These activities are on the Bulletin Board, Topics, and under "Assignments" and 
"Discussion."  
 
They are completely optional, but we hope that they give the students a chance to connect with 
each other outside of their academic classes.  If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. 
Beutner @ ebeutner@lareina.com or Mrs. Hobmann @ mhobmann@lareina.com. 
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